
Ice Cream Social 
September 10th, 6pm at Chapel Hill in the Fellowship Hall  

Fellowship Team will be hosting a Homemade Ice Cream Social September 10th  at 

6:00PM in the Fellowship Hall. We will be Celebrating Grandparent’s Day.  If you 

would like to donate a freezer of homemade ice cream or cookies for this event 

please let us know by calling the church office 270-826-3593.  Please come and bring 

your grandparents and join us for fellowship, good eats, and entertainment.  

Church Events 

• Sept 4th - Labor Day 

• Sept. 5th - Staff  Parish  

• Sept 10th – Grandparent’s Day 

• Sept. 10th – Ice Cream Social 

• Sept 14th – W.O.W. Dinner 

• Sept 14th – Finance Team 

• Sept 16th – Fall Music Festival  

• Sept. 19th – Admin. Council 

• Sept 24th – Cate’s Farm 

• Sept. 21st – Fellowship Team 

• Sept 25th – Worship Team 

• Sept 26
th

 – Trustee Meeting 

• Sept 28th – Evangelism Team 

Happenings 
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On the Hill 

Cates Farm 
September 24th, 4pm-6pm at Cate’s Farm, 8132 Pruitt Agnew Road  

 There is fall fun for the whole family, with a 10 acre pumpkin patch, 14 acre corn 

maze, hayrides, jump pad, barrel train, pumpkin painting, play area for the children, 

straw maze, corn box, and much more. The Fellowship Team will be supplying the 

hotdogs.  We are asking those attending with last names A-M bring chips and drinks 

and last names N-Z bring desserts and drinks.  We will be accepting donations to 

help with the cost.  If you have any questions please contact Carol Odom.   

An Evening of Celebration 
September 16th, 7pm-9pm at the Henderson Fine Arts Center. 

The Evangelism Team is so excited to be hosting An Evening of Celebration Fall 

Music Festival.  The event will be held at the Henderson Fine Arts Center on 

Saturday, September 16th beginning at 7:oo p.m.  Featured artists include Chapel 

Hill Praise Band, True Face featuring violinist and vocalist Heather Cunningham, EJ 

Simmons, Sharon Whitledge, Chapel Hill Adult Choir, Chapel Hill Children’s Vocal 

Explosion, Carla Wise, Gail Waller and Wendy Sugg. 

 The Evangelism Team has been advertising for the event by putting up a 

billboard on highway 41 and putting up flyers around Henderson.  Hope everyone 

can come out and join in the celebration! 

Be sure to create your profile so it will save 

your credit/debit plus checking/savings 

account info. 

Online 

Donations 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL OR BY VIEWING ON THE WEBSITE, PLEASE 

EMAIL YOUR REQUEST TO CHCHURCH@CHCHURCH.ORG TO HELP US CREATE AN ELECTRONIC DISTRIBUTION LIST.  

If you have the ability to view the newsletter via email or through the website, please consider going paperless and 

email us at the church today! 



Pastor’s Pen 
“And whenever you pray, do not be like 

the hypocrites; for they love to stand and 

pray in the synagogues and at the street 

corners, so that they may be seen by 

others. Truly I tell you, they have 

received their reward.  But whenever you 

pray, go into your room and shut the 

door and pray to your Father who is in 

secret; and your Father who sees in 

secret will reward you.” 

(Matthew 6:5-6). 

“GO HIDE AND SEEK” 

When we were children we used to play a 

game called, “Hide and Go Seek.”  And the 

object of the game was to hide as best we could 

from the seeker.  Some of us play that game with 

God.  We let God do the seeking while we hide 

as best we can from Him.  But Jesus taught us a 

better game.  If I could name it for Him, I’d call 

it, “Go Hide and Seek.’  The bible tells us that 

“Jesus often withdrew to lonely places and 

prayed.”  (Luke 5:16)  And it’s in hiding from the 

world in the lonely places that we often find God.  

When I go into my room, shut the door and pray, 

my Father finds me.   

 Jesus still withdraws to lonely places.  

And he waits for us to join Him.  The call of 

Jesus to the Church is always the same:  “Come 

away with me!” 

 

Pastor Mike 

Thank You! 
The parsonage remodel was completed 

and our new Associate Pastor Amy Call 

and her family began moving in August 

17th.  On August 20th Chapel Hill held a 

welcome reception for Amy , her husband 

Tyler, and daughter Ellie.   

Dear Chapel Hill Family, 

It has been a whirlwind of activity for us in the time 

that we have been here at Chapel Hill!  As a family, 

we have been blessed to see the true love of God 

and God’s people amidst the chaos.  The blessings 

along the way have been unexpected, but they show 

the generosity of this church and made us feel so 

welcomed.  We have had people greet us as soon as 

we arrived at our new and very beautifully redone 

home.  We have read the words of Chapel Hill’s 

children on the office door and felt blessed by the 

love and care they have shown.  We have felt your 

presence even outside of these church walls!  One of 

the biggest blessings has been knowing that you have 

been praying for us.  Those prayers have carried us 

here and for that we are thankful. 

Seeing the hands and feet of Jesus through each 

member of the congregation at Chapel Hill has 

shown us that this is exactly where God wants us to 

be.  Thank you for your heartfelt expression of faith 

and hospitality.  You have invited us into your home 

to share this space.  Knowing that we are going to 

help each other to live out our calling in Christ is a 

comforting and exciting thing!  May we continue our 

journey together with growth, love, and faith. 

With Many Blessings, 

Amy and Tyler Call 

Have you 

downloaded the 

Parent Cue App? 

Do it today! 



The Fellowship 

Chairman Marla Owens 

T h i s  m o n t h  t h e 

Fellowship Team will be 

having WOW, Women of 

Worth.  Our meeting is 

scheduled for September 

14th at 6:00PM.  The 

Fellowship Team will be 

providing the meal 

including a dessert bar.  

Our mission project will 

be bringing school 

supplies for the schools 

Chapel Hill supports 

throughout the year with 

the Backpack program, 

B e n d  G a t e  a n d 

Spottsville. These supplies 

will be used to replenish 

supplies throughout the 

year. A list of needed 

items can be found at our 

display in the lobby.  Also 

in the lobby is a sign-up 

sheet for this event.  

Please let us know if 

you’re going to join us so 

appropriate arrangements 

can be made for the meal 

and childcare if needed.  

WOW is for all women at 

Chapel Hill and you are 

encouraged to bring a 

guest.  We hope to see 

you on September 14th.   

The Fellowship Team has 

been very busy this 

summer.  We have fed the 

Shut-ins, provided three 

receptions for our church 

family and provided the 

food for the Block party 

at Bend Gate School. Way 

to go Fellowship Team 

you’re the BEST ! 

Prayer: Catalyst for Change 
Cooksey Bennett, Lay Leader 

 I found this reading on line, 

while looking on the subject of " 

T a k i n g  h o l d  o f  G o d "   

 We do not believe that faith 

is the only variable in the 

“equation” of life. A study of the 

Word of God shows that prayer, the 

intensity of the spiritual battle and 

the help of other believers are also 

variables that affect what happens 

in our lives. The prayers of God’s 

people play an important part in the 

will of God coming to pass, because 

prayer is a catalyst for change — in 

people and in circumstances. No 

one knows how much sin and 

suffering could be avoided if 

Christians everywhere developed 

strong prayer lives. It seems that the 

power of prayer has been vastly 

underestimated. Prayer is not just 

reciting what someone else wrote; it 

is communion with God and the 

Lord Jesus Christ. [1] 

 Jesus himself had an 

extremely powerful prayer life. He 

spent hours alone in prayer to God. 

Surely that shows the value and 

importance of prayer. Commands 

(not suggestions) to pray are found 

all over the Bible. “Devote 

yourselves to prayer” (Col. 4:2), 

“pray continually” (1 Thess. 5:17), 

“be…faithful in prayer” (Rom. 

12:12), “pray in the Spirit on all 

occasions with all kinds of prayers 

and requests” (Eph. 6:18). And 

these are just a few. Paul knew that 

our prayers make a difference 

between success and failure in one 

another’s lives: “On him [God] we 

have set our hope that he will 

continue to deliver us, as you help 

us by your prayers” (2 Cor. 1:10 and 

11). 

Many Christians have made 

resolutions to pray, but then quit 

when they did not see immediate 

results. Christ addressed this 

tendency: “Then Jesus told his 

disciples a parable to show them 

that they should always pray and 

not give up” (Luke 18:1). The 

parable is about persisting in prayer. 

Jesus gave us “the Lord’s Prayer” to 

show us the essential components 

of proper prayer, and he taught us 

to be bold, persistent and specific 

when we pray.    

 Nothing is more vital to a 

Christian’s cooperation with God 

than prayer. He needs us to become 

fellow laborers with Him in writing 

“His-story.” Through prayer, we 

can participate in events that 

otherwise would not have 

occurred.       

Cooksey 

W.O.W. Dinner 

September 14th at 

6:00pm 

Ice Cream Social 
 

September 10th at 

6:00pm 



Prayer Requests 
Prayer Requests made throughout the month of August.   

Teachers and Students returning 

to school 

All those fighting cancer 

People with Clinical Depression 

Our World—Peace 

Cathie Avis 

Joan Baker 

Steve Beck 

Anna Bell 

Cooksey Bennett 

Steve Bennett 

Rachel Bernard Family 

Mindy Blandford 

Anna Bow 

Kathy Brauer and Family 

Ralph Bridges and Family 

Lucas and Cayla Burton 

Rhonda Busby 

Marilyn and Jerry Campbell 

Ryan Casey 

Janet Cavanah 

Waverly Crafton 

Tootie Cravens 

Marjorie Culbertson 

Lucy Davis 

Jeanie Delaney 

Bill Denton 

Emma Grace Dodson 

Sierra Downey and Dixie 

Shirley Driscoll 

Tanner Duncan 

Megan Dunn 

Charlotte Ellis 

Cameron and Cal Embry 

Lorraine Embry 

Will Esche 

Richard and Katie Esser 

Kendall Ezell 

Gerald and Bernice Farris 

Debbie Faught and Family 

John Faught 

Julie Folsom 

Frisby Family 

Brenda George 

Jana Gibson 

Francis Glascow 

Cody Griffin 

James Grisby 

Family of Jeff Hanor 

Jennifer Harmon  

Brittany Hayes 

Rob & Michelle Haye 

Robert Heppler 

Family of Amber Herron 

Mary Herron 

Wanda Hicks 

Jane Higgins 

Henry Hinton 

Austin Holmes 

Leslie Hoskins 

Sue and Don House 

Tera Hufford 

Robert Jenkins 

Becky Johnson 

Lee Johnson 

Jackie Johnston 

Brett Kenders 

Charlie King 

Charles Kuder 

Warren Lewisittrel 

Joe and Judy Matthews 

Kasey Mattingly 

Andy McGill 

Dot McRae 

Bob Meadows 

Allyson Mingo 

Sarah Jane Minton 

Ralph Mitchell 

Naomi Moody 

Brenda Morris 

Don Morris 

Bill O’Leary 

Murphy and Stephens Family 

Bill O’Leary 

Shawn Owens 

WD Owens 

Michelle Perry 

Tom & Janice Perry 

Greg Pinhart 

Katelyn Powell 

Gia Poynter 

Waverly Preston 

Greg Pritchett 

Justin Ralph 

Greg Ray 

Larry Roby 

Ryan Rutledge 

Gene Salyers 

Family of Danny Sellars 

Accacia Sheeran and Family 

Sandy Sights 

Richard Smedley 

Mackenzie Smith 

Trinity Smith 

Megan Stephens 

Jim and Jan Stiemel 

Bob Stone 

Emma Louise Stone 

Kiley Sugg 

Steve Terry 

Max Turner 

Carlette Trail 

Robin Trimble 

Rick Vanbibber 

Russell Vandiver 

Jan Vibbert 

Emily Utley 

Mike Utley 

Jason Wallace 

Jimmy Wallace 

Tameka Watson and Children 

Tena War 

Bill Webb 

Jacie Williamson 

Glen Winstead 

Matt Woodson 

Yates Family 



Thank You! 
July 31st Chapel Hill held a Block Party with 

Bendgate School and passed out school 

supplies. 

 Thank you so much for teaming up with us 

and having the idea of a block party.  This was my first 

year doing the popsicles on the playground and I 

believe it was a success! 

 We had 80 students come to Readifest needing 

help with school supplies ad we have at least 10-15 

more call needing help.  By working together we were 

able to help all of those kiddos! 

 One of my favorite quotes is, “Fair isn’t 

everyone getting the same thing, fair is everyone 

getting what they need in order to be successful.”  We 

helped those students have what they need to start the 

school year and be successful! 

 You all are an incredible team and it was such 

a pleasure working with You! 

Mary Bullock & The Bendgate Team 

Memorials 
DONATED TO THE BULIDING FUND 

IN MEMORY OF  

LAURA MURPHY 

DENNY AND CARLA HOWARD 

 

IN MEMORY OF PEGGY HIGGINSON 

LYNDA OSBORN 

 

IN MEMORY OF JUNEL COLLINS 

LYNDA OSBORN 

 

IN MEMORY OF SEAN POWELL 

JAN BRATCHER 

 

IN MEMORY OF RYAN OWENS 

JOSH AND BRIDGETT MALLORY 

 

IN MEMORY OF MAXINE SKINNER 

DANNY AND JULIE KINDER 

 

IN MEMORY OF CHASE TRENT 

RANDY AND PHYLLIS TRENT 

 

IN MEMORY OF KENNETH BINGEMER 

JOE AND LANA HAGAN 

 

DONATED TO PNO 

IN MEMORY OF RYAN OWENS 

RANDY AND MARLA OWENS 

IN NEED OF PEOPLE WILLING TO SERVE 

 The Ministry Team is in need of volunteers to 

serve lunch at the Salvation Army on Tuesdays.  If you 

are interested, please contact Nancy Wilson at 270-826-

8884 or the Church office! 

Houston Relief 
The Owensboro District is collecting Cleaning 

and Hygiene Kits.  Instructions available in the 

narthex and included in Sept. 3rd Bulletin. 

 The District will be collecting Cleaning Kits & 

Hygiene Kits for the Houston area.  A list of instructions 

for both kits will be available in the Narthex.  Please know 

that these kits must have the exact items that are listed for 

each kit. 

 Henderson First, 338 Third Street, Henderson, 

KY has volunteered to be a collection point for the above 

kits.  Their office hours are from 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. Monday-

Friday.  Kits can be dropped off during that time slot. 

 The District is also working on another collection 

point in the Owensboro area.  That information will be 

made available as we get the details finalized.   

 Also, a way to help is by Giving to the UMCOR 

Domestic Disaster Response Advance#901670.  Checks 

to be made payable to Chapel Hill church and put 

UMCOR Advance #901670 in the memo section.  

 The Advance is a great tool we have as United 

Methodists to show our support. 100% of what you give 

will go to the relief effort. 

CHAPEL HILL BUDGET FOR AUGUST 

Total August Budget Received $40,650 

Total August Budget Needed $48,471 

Debt on Children’s Wing $717,163 

Average Attendance for August 417 

AUGUST DRIVING MINISTRY 

Number of transports 11 

Miles driven  311 

Volunteer hours 20 

RED CROSS MINISTRIES RECAP 

 The blood drive was a success.  The coordinators 

set a goal of 19 donors for the day.  They exceeded the 

goal by having 24 donors. 

 The smoke alarm campaign installed 30 smoke 

detectors in our community.  Thank you to the Ministry 

Team for allowing Chapel Hill to be a part of these 

amazing events. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pIEi0b-lDcHgDm6kOKE2JUULA0tnAFjYoZB8PunUt--albcJGQ4IUp4gh0HHeChewCE06sf0JGzXrnystOIwS-shUYATkkbBGgiVwrdi05OXOi1sHW0NOdMNL3XbHampWn7f2peX_VSt52I-D9IQ-UDrhXM8hJ_11sPnoy0-u99NKoyECH_Xtc9piNzMS4llwooB5JggclM_rPc7SV4g49gBVqpE26Qa&c=b
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pIEi0b-lDcHgDm6kOKE2JUULA0tnAFjYoZB8PunUt--albcJGQ4IUp4gh0HHeChewCE06sf0JGzXrnystOIwS-shUYATkkbBGgiVwrdi05OXOi1sHW0NOdMNL3XbHampWn7f2peX_VSt52I-D9IQ-UDrhXM8hJ_11sPnoy0-u99NKoyECH_Xtc9piNzMS4llwooB5JggclM_rPc7SV4g49gBVqpE26Qa&c=b


 During the month of August, our little ones 

learned about the wonderful world that God made. They 

heard stories about the plants and the animals, the sky and 

the water, of course, the people that God made!  

 This month, they will be learning that they can do 

super things when they trust that God is always with them 

and do things His way! All kids want to be Super Kids, 

and they can be when they realize that God is always with 

them. They will learn that because God is always with 

them, they can be brave. Because God is with them, they 

can be courageous. Because God is with them, they can 

be wise. They will hear exciting stories about Elijah, 

Esther, Rahab, and Joshua! Their bible verse this month is  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be strong (put right forearm and wrist out in front of 

you, similar to Wonder Woman) and courageous! 

(Put left forearm and wrist out in front of you and hit 

wrists together.) Do not be afraid . . . (wind up in a 

crazy karate chop pose and chop down on the word 

“afraid”), for the LORD (point your right hand up) 

your God (point your left hand up) goes with you 

(put both hands on hips in a ‘strong’ pose), 

Deuteronomy 31:6 (hold out hands like a book). 

PRESCHOOL NEWS 
Stephanie Powell, Preschool Director 

CATES FARM 
Nikki Hutchinson Children’s Director 

 Join us September 24th as we have our annual 

Family Church-Wide event held at Cates Farm! If your 

last name begins with “A – M” please bring Chips & 

Drinks. If your last name begins with “N – Z” please 

bring dessert & drinks. We look forward to seeing YOU 

there for fun, food & fellowship. 

CHILDREN’S 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 
Nikki Hutchinson Children’s Director 

 It’s that time again for our children 

(PRESCHOOL – 5th 

GRADE) to begin practic-

ing for this year’s Children’s 

Christmas Musical!!! Begin-

ning October 1st!!!  

 Rehearsals for this 

year’s Children’s Christmas 

Musical “Jingle Bell Beach,” 

will be held on Sundays at 

4pm. All children 

(Preschool – 5th Grade) are 

welcome to come out and 

join the fun! 



What’s Happened? 

 In August, we the youth 

partnered with Cairo Methodist and 

First Methodist to celebrate youth 

week prior to sending students back 

to school.  It was a fun 4 nights filled 

with lots of food, games, worship, 

and a guest speaker.  The kids 

bonded so well with the other two 

youth groups, we decided to meet 

once a month alternating what 

church will host.  After admin 

council’s approval, the soft drink 

machine will now be available again 

and taken care of by our youth.  If 

there are any refunds or problems 

with the machine please text, or call 

Cody Powell 270.454.4101 

 

What’s Happening? 

 September the 6th Chapel 

hill will be hosting Cairo and First 

Methodists youth group for our 

monthly get together.  The meal 

will be served at 5:30 followed by 

Games, worship, and devotional 

time beginning at 6pm.  If you 

know of any youth in this area (or 

out of town) send them over.  We 

look forward to hosting this event 

and building comradery and untiy 

within the Churches.  

 September the 13 at 7:30 

there will be a Christian concert at 

the Fine arts center in Henderson.  

We are planning on taking the 

youth.  More details will be 

available in the bulletin over the 

next few weeks.   

 As always, any Questions or 

WHAT’S HAPPENING WITH THE CHYOUTH? 
Cody Powell, Youth Leader 



 In August, Stephanie Powell began a Bible Study 

called Seamless for middle school and high school girls. It is a 

7 week study that ties the Bible together as one story. If you 

have a middle school or high school girl who may want to 

participate or know someone that does, please message 

Stephanie and let her know! We would love to have them! 

There will be a workbook with homework each week that 

will be provided for each girl, they are welcome to join at 

any point! Here is a brief description of the study: 

 Seamless is a seven-session study that covers major 

events from the Bible, tying them together into the greater 

story of Scripture. The goal is to lead girls to a complete 

understanding of God's story as seen from Genesis to 

Revelation.  Each session will feature people, places, and 

promises including maps, general Bible facts, word studies, 

and key information that ties all of Scripture together into 

the seamless truth of the gospel message. 

 They meet each Sunday at 6:00pm, August 20th—

October 5th.  They will not be meeting September 24th and 

October 8th. 

F R E E  M O N E Y / S C R I P  C A R D  
 What is Scrip?  With scrip fundraising, retailers offer 

gift certificates and gift cards to non-profit organizations at a 

discount. The non-profit organizations then sell the gift cards to 

member's families at full face value.  Orders are due every 

Monday by noon and orders are rec’d on Friday via Fed Ex.  

Simply go to the Scrip website: shopwithscrip.com and 

register your family.  Enter Chapel Hill’s enrollment code:  

CD24A19C362L8 

Lots of NEW Scrip Cards available.   

 CHECK THE WEBSITE OUT FOR SPECIAL DEALS! 

The scrip store is open every Sunday morning in the 

Fellowship Hall before and after the 9:30 a.m. service 

CHRISTIAN OUTREACH MONTHLY  

DONATION NEEDS 

 In 2016, Christian Community Outreach provided 

food and personal care orders to 5,057 families.  The agency 

spent $45,639 purchasing food and personal care items.  Out 

of that amount $14,188 was spent on personal care items.  

Donations of these items would be greatly appreciated!  A 

bin for Christian Outreach is located under the coatrack for 

donations. 

September  Kleenex 

October  Toothpaste/Toothbrushes 

November  Shampoo 

December  Dish Liquid 

UPCOMING CONFERENCE DATES 

L.A.C.E. (Leadership Academy for Church Excellence) and 

Charge Conference.  All L.A.C.E. classes will be at the Mary 

Kendall Home in their educational building 9:00a.m.—3:00 

p.m.  

Saturday, September 23 

Saturday, September 30 

Saturday, October 21 

Register on line at https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lace-

training-event-1-owensboro-district-tickets-36717220194 

The Charge Conference for Henderson/Union counties will 

be Sunday, November 12th at 3:00 p.m. at Corydon UMC. 

New 7 week small group for High/Middle 

School Girls led by Stephanie Powell. 

Seamless 

CELEBRATE RECOVERY MONDAY MEETING 

TIMES 

5:00PM GATHERING AND WORSHIP 

5:45PM BREAK INTO SMALL GROUPS 

 RM 102 NUSERY 

 RM 105 CELEBRATION STATION KINDERGARDEN 

 RM 104 CELEBRATION STATION 1ST—5TH GRADE 

 RM B-2 THE LANDING FOR TEENS-MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 RM 109 TEEN RECOVER FOR HIGH SCHOOL 

 RM 204 FAMILY GROUP 

 RM 303 HURTS OF LIFE (ADULT) 

 

BOY SCOUTS MONDAY MEETING TIMES 

6:00 PM RM SH BSA TROOP 280 EVERY MONDAY 

6:00 PM DENS MEET 1ST AND 3RD MONDAY OF EACH MONTH 

 RM 107 WEBELOS 1 & 2 

 RM 205 BEARS 

 RM 301 WOLVES 

 RM 106 TIGERS 

 RM B-1 LIONS 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lace-training-event-1-owensboro-district-tickets-36717220194
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lace-training-event-1-owensboro-district-tickets-36717220194


UPCOMING EVENTS 
Sunday, September 3rd  

• Amy Call Preaching 

• Holy Communion Observed all three services 

• 6:00 pm—New Small Group—Seamless 

 

Monday, September 4th 

• Labor Day—Church Office Closed 

• 6:00 pm—Discipleship Team (Angie Paulin Chair.) 

 

Tuesday, September 5th 

• 8:30 am—First Day of Chapel Kids (Stephanie Powell 

and Denise Kirtley Directors)  Chapel Kids is a 

parent’s morning out program that meets Tuesday, 

Wednesday, and Thursday each week 8:30am—11:30 

am. 

• 6:30pm—Staff Parish Relations  (Kevin Kennedy 

Chair.) 

 

Wednesday,. September 6th 

• 10:00am—Nellie Group—Meet at the home of 

Bonnie Travis.  The Nellie Group meets the first 

Wednesday of each month at various locations.  Any 

lady of the church is welcome to join us! 

 

Thursday,. September 7th 

• 4:00pm—Care Givers Group—Alzheimer’s Caregiver 

Group meets 4:00 for a lite meal and fellowship. 

Bring a friend and come and be part of the 

group.  This is a open group so feel welcome to 

attend and help us by telling others when we meet. ~ 

Sandra Heppler  

• 7:00pm—Upper Room Remote Prayer 

 

Sunday,. September 10th 

• Grandparent’s Day 

• 6:00 pm Ice Cream Social—More information on the 

front of the newsletter. 

 

Thursday,. September 14th 

• 6:00pm W.O.W. Dinner—Sign up sheets available in 

the narthex. 

• 6:30 pm Finance Committee Meeting (Brian Poynter 

Chair.) 

 

Friday, September 15th 

• 10:00am—Sisters In Christ resume their small group.  

Please note the change in time.  The group will be 

meeting at 10:00am from hereafter. 

Saturday, September 16th 

• 7-9pm Fall Music Festival at the Preston Fine Arts 

Center. 

 

Tuesday, September 19th 

• 11:30am Hilltoppers—Hosts this month are Stan and 

Sue Glenn.  Meat, drinks and bread will be 

provided; bring salads, side dishes or desserts.  This 

is a great monthly fellowship opportunity. So come 

on out, bring a friend, bring a dish and have a great 

lunch with your Chapel Hill family!  

• 6:30pm Administrative Council (Ed Shelton Chair.) 

 

Thursday, September 21st 

• 6:00 p.m. Fellowship Team (Marla Owens Chair.) 

 

Saturday, September 23rd 

9-3pm L.A.C.E. (Leadership Academy for Church 

Excellence) All L.A.C.E. classes will be at the Mary 

Kendall Home in their educational building 

• 11:00am Fellowship Hall Reserved 

 

Sunday, September 24th  

• The family of Bonnie Travis would like to invite the 

entire Chapel Hill congregation to celebrate 

Bonnie’s  90th birthday on Sunday, September 

24th, 1-3pm. (No gifts please.) 

• 4:00pm Cate’s Farm—Sign up sheets are available 

at the children’s check in station. 

• 4:00pm-6pm Celebrate Recovery Women’s Step 

Study (Closed Group) Will meet every Sunday for 

26 weeks. Led by Amy Call. 

 

Monday, September 25th 

• 6:30 p.m. Worship Team (Artie Thompson Chair) 

 

Tuesday, September 26th 

• 6:00 p.m. Trustees Meeting (Jon House Chair) 

 

Thursday, September 28th 

• Evangelism Team (Marie Rutledge and Angie 

Timmons Co-Chairs.) 

 

Saturday, September 30th 

• 9-3pm L.A.C.E. (Leadership Academy for Church 

Excellence) All L.A.C.E. classes will be at the Mary 

Kendall Home in their educational building 



CHAPEL HILL 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

A United Methodist Congregation 
“Making Disciples for Jesus Christ” 

2601 Highway 60 East 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Office:  270.826.3593 

Fax: 270.826.1323 
www.chchurch.org 

 

E-mail Addresses: chchurch@chchurch.org 
Senior Pastor Mike Snyder:   
Associate Pastor: Amy Call 

 

To receive the monthly newsletter or our One-Call, 
e-mail the church office at chchurch@chchurch.org 

“Making Disciples for Jesus Christ” 

Celebrating Our 55th Year 

Lots of updates on all the activities going on at 

the Chapel on the Hill 

SO MANY WAYS 

TO CONNECT! 

Check out Chapel Hill 

Facebook Pages 

and Groups today! 

COME WORSHIP WITH US on Sunday 
8:00 a.m.  Contemporary Worship Service (Fellowship Hall)  

9:30 a.m.  Contemporary Worship Service (Sanctuary)  
11:00 a.m.  Peter (trad’l) & Paul (contemporary) Worship Service (Sanctuary)  

9:30 a.m. Children’s Programs  
 

Office Hours 8:30- a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
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